Gage Heimann Performs Eagle Scout Project
at Pride Park

On a cool November Saturday, Gage Heimann, his mother,
and several fellow scouts and friends, met at Pride Park to a
complete a service project to obtain his Eagle Scout ranking.
i Gage worked with Commissioner Caroline Braden to develop
‘ ! [l 2 plan to clear some overgrown trails and build two benches
for park patrons. The city is very proud of this young gentleman and we thank him for the

great service to the park. The character and service that Gage demonstrated will serve him
. well in the future.

Residents of Spring Hill Village Presents Gift
Cards to City First Responders

Several representatives of the residents of Spring Hill
retirement community met with fire chief John Stager, police
chief Steve Knauf, and CAO Brian Haney and presented the city

with over $800 in Skyline and LaRosa gift cards for city employees. The residents took up a

collection from their fellow residents and purchased the gift cards to show their appreciation

to all the city employees, especially the city's first responders, who serve them and their

fellow citizens.

Yy What's in a Name?

&1 A lot if you are trying to find an address to one of Taylor Mill's

»4 orphaned streets. Ever since Pride Parkway (KY16) was built,

"4 multiple streets and addresses have been disrupted. Streets

& such as Robertson Road were cut in half and a large portion of

| Old Taylor Mill was simply replaced by Pride Parkway. The

" logistical issues for carriers such UPS and FEDEXx have been

~ . evident from the beginning. Now the city has experienced an

"% issue with first responders locating an address that doesn't

correspond to the 911 software that the county uses to
dispatch. This is no longer an inconvenience, it is a danger.

While reviewing the various issues caused by the parkway construction, we have also decided
to address the issue of the three streets within the city that share the same name. Those
streets will keep their same house number, but will have a directional prefix placed before the
street name such as North or East to clearly separate it from its twin.

The city will be addressing these inconsistancies over the next few months. We have located
167 parcels whose address is an issue. All affected residents will receive written notice of the
change to their address. This is not change just for the sake of change. It is a proactive step
to ensure the health and safety of all Taylor Mill residents.
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